
Opportunities for Learning about the Faith 
 

As fall begins, also beginning are renewed opportunities for 

learning about the Christian faith.  MPC is fortunate to be rich 

with them.  There are great blessings to be had by joining 

small group study.  Enjoy . . . and grow! 

 

 

Sundays 9 a.m.     

Adult Sunday School 

Ronn Garton Library, Preston Hall 

Studying Devotional Classics, which allows us to engage with 

the great Christians over the centuries. We are currently 

studying Teresa of Ávila. Next  we will be studying readings in 

"The Spirit-Empowered Life," the authors including George Fox 

(founder of the Quakers), Ignatius of Loyola, and John Bunyan. 

All are welcome. 

 

 

Sundays 7 p.m. 

3 Cups of tea Bible Study  

@ Dale & Lois Leister’s home, 961-5457 

The cups of tea Bible study is currently studying John. 

Read together, share and pray. 

 

 

Tuesdays  9:15 a.m.      

Women’s Bible Study 

Ronn Garton Library, Preston Hall 

 Please enter from side door by rose garden.  

 
   Continued on other side ~ September 2013

Women’s Bible Study (cont’d from other side) . . . 

Currently trekking through the book of Acts and discussing 

how it relates to today. There is usually a homework 

assignment and we are loving the commentary by N.T.Wright.  

Come for the fun and fascinating discussions, plus the reality 

of God speaking to us from His Word. Call Pat Westfall for 

more information, 937-5570. 

 

 

Wednesdays 2:30 p.m.    

Christian Spirituality Study 

Ronn Garton Library, Preston Hall 

Reading and discussing Christian spirituality literature 

from over the last 20 centuries and sharing with one another 

personal experiences with God.  Currently reviewing  The God 

Who Speaks  by Dr. Ben Campbell Johnson’s (Columbia 

Theological Seminary, Atlanta, Georgia). Anyone interested in 

joining exploration contact Rob Scott, 964-7433. 

 

 

Thursdays 9:15 a.m.     

Men’s Bible Study 

Alma Mendosa Room, Eidsath House  

Currently studying Psalms and week to week those attending 

are sharing a favorite Psalm. 

 

 

Input welcome: Weekly Bible Study on the Second 

Coming of Christ is being planned.  

If interested, call Anna Morland, 937-6016. 

 


